
September 13th –September 17th    

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Happy Monday Shipmates! 

I hope everyone had an awesome Labor 

Day Holiday and a great short week last 

week! On that note, “The Weekly Pirate” 

will not be published when the school 

week starts with a holiday or day off.   

Department Highlight: Mathematics 

I have to commend our mathematics 

department. These folks are getting after 

it daily! They have kicked back and 

punted a few times this year to make our 

curriculum work and move forward 

with teaching our students what they 

need to know! I knew our team of math 

teachers would be on it this year after 

working with them during professional 

development this Summer. Remember to 

check our social media outlets for 

updates and pictures this week! 

Faculty Highlight: Mrs. Nicole Reyes 

Mrs. Reyes is new to Boaz this year. She 

teaches physical science, forensics, and 

environmental science. She is proving to 

be another great addition to our already 

outstanding science team. This year you 

all can expect to see our BHS students 

learning in high gear as she leads them 

to learn the ins and outs of their subject 

matter through classroom instruction 

and hands-on activities!  

Mrs. Reyes, Boaz welcomes you! 

This week we will begin updating our staff 

web pages. You will be able to find more 

information about our highlighted faculty 

and staff (i.e., bios, contact information, etc.) 

in the weeks to come. 
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Academics 

9th and 10th grades – We expect to 

see at least 3% of our students in 

each tier move to the next tier this 

year as indicated by Fall and Spring 

Scantron data in reading and math.  

Furthermore, we expect to see 

continued growth in 100% of our 

students! Stay tuned to our website 

for more information on how all 

stakeholders will be involved in the 

process! 

11th grade – We expect to see at least 

2% growth in the number of our 

juniors scoring proficient in the 

reading and math sections of the 

ACT. The 2% growth will be 

measured using the Pre-ACT as our 

baseline. 

12th grade - Senior CCR data will 

improve by at least 2% from current 

data by May of 2022. (e.g., grow 

from 68% to 70%). Any senior 

attaining a CCR indicator will receive 

a purple cord for graduation! 

 

Tutoring -Before and after school 

tutoring and Pirate period will be 

utilized in our system of processes to 

ensure we are continually moving 

toward our goals. Before and after 

school tutoring and Pirate period will 

feature math, reading, and ACT help. 

Students selected for tutoring will 

attend sessions each week (morning 

group from 6:30-7:30 and afternoon 

group from 3:00-4:00). Stay tuned to 

our website and social media for a 

detailed schedule and updates.  

 

Athletics and field updates: Check 

out our social media for updates! 
 

GO PIRATES!  

 

 



STAY TUNED TO OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS FOR 
UPCOMING EVENTS, NEWS, AND UPDATES FROM BHS! 

 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Boaz High School on Twitter 
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